
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 took their MTC tests this half term and showed how well they’d mastered all the times table facts.  

58% of the class achieved 25/25 and the average score was just over 23.   

Year 4 have been learning about Roman Britain this half term and we combined this topic for our news 

topic and performed a short play for our assembly.  Gerald has become a star in his own right and might 

need an agent soon! 

We have been really enjoying the fantastic book The London Eye Mystery and to help us solve the mystery 

alongside Ted, we went on the London Eye to test out some of Ted’s eight theories.  We published our 

class newspaper and sold many copies in the playground, which funded a special treat during our trip.   

Year 4 have also visited The Wallace collection this half term.  We enjoyed learning about the amazing 

armour.  Inspired by the different designs, we printed our own creations.   

Our trip to Pizza Express was also very enjoyable.  We made our own pizzas and enjoyed eating them in 

Convent Garden, which had a lovely link to another book some of the children are reading in class Kasper 

the Prince of Cats.   

In Science, we have completed our Sound topic and we learnt how to change the pitch of different objects 

including milk bottles.  We also decorated our own instruments.   

 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


